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 16th January 2025 

Wrenbury updates…  

Team Wrenbury has been busy as usual this week. On Monday our Eco-Council and School council met to create a 

sustainability action plan. We focused on three key areas; global warming, recycling and biodiversity. Watch this 

space for more information from the children. On Tuesday Year 4, 5 and 6 started swimming lessons, they came 

back wet but happy! Well done to everyone for doing their best. In Base 1 this week, nocturnal animals started 

appearing on their classroom tree, we have an owl a bat and even a snow leopard. Please ask the children why a 

snow leopard is part of their collection.  Base 2 started their learning around living things with a focus on plants 

and habitats. They explored a range of items including plants and items that may once have been alive.  While 

the other children have been enjoying all things in nature that are beautiful, Base 5 have been writing about 

more frightening creatures! They have been writing poetry about a Swamp Monster, a scary creature from their 

class text. After writing about this creature, the children created poems about a creature of their down design. 

Well done Base 5, these were great.  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest area:  

Our aim now is to raise money for items for our children to play with in the forest area. You will soon hear from 

each individual Base about their fundraising events. However, if you think you may be able to help in any way, or 

know someone who can, please do come and chat to me at school. If anyone is able to help take away the earth 

that was moved from the clearance or has any items that may be useful to use in the forest idea do please let us 

know.  We really appreciate all the support we get from our wonderful community.  
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Reading Awards: 

 

This week, Finn was presented with his bronze reading award. Nancy, William, Masie, Ellie, Claudia and Hattie 

achieved their silver. Well done everyone. As always, it is lovely to see your desire to read and achieve these 

badges. It is great to see so many of you wearing them proudly in school.  

 

This week’s assembly: 

  In assembly this week we read the beautiful book ‘It fell from the sky’ by 

the Fan Brothers. This book has beautiful illustrations and tells a story with 

an important message. The craft spider does not think about others, he 

takes what he can for himself but these leaves him alone. He realises that 

doing kind deeds for others makes the world seem brighter and helps 

everyone to feel happy. We know that Wrenbury Children are kind, and we 

talked about all the ways we can show kindness to others just like the sider 

did at the end of the story.  

 

 

 

Friends of Wrenbury School  

We really do need your help! FOWS work tirelessly to provide so many opportunities and 

experiences for our children, but they need support. Without support of our parents, 

they simply can’t continue. Please, please do contact the office if you feel you can 

support FOWS in any way. Any help would be very much appreciated. If you are 

interested, email the office: admin@wrenbury.cheshire.sch.uk  

 

Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and checking in on our 

website for news and updates. 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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